
From: Andrew Spofford <aspofford@poah.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 11:08:34 AM 
To: Trey Price 
Cc: Aaron Gornstein; Rodger Brown; Marisa Button 
Subject: POAH Comments on Proposed Revisions to RC 67-21 / 67-48  
  
Mr. Price: 
  
Attached, please find POAH’s comments on FHFC’s 2/16/18 draft revisions to Rule Chapters 67-21 and 
67-48. 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to comment – please let me know if we can provide further information 
or clarification.   
  
POAH appreciates FHFC’s support for our work, and we look forward to continuing our partnership. 
  
Best, 
  

 

Andrew Spofford | Chief of Staff 

Preservation of Affordable Housing, Inc. 

aspofford@poah.org | T: 617 449 1016 | M: 617 413 1442 

40 Court Street, Suite 700 | Boston MA 02108 
www.poah.org | Newsletter | Twitter | LinkedIn | Facebook 
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